
NOTICE OF EGRETS WAY AGM 2020     

                                                                                                       

Wednesday September 23rd  

 

 

 

Our last AGM was held in June 2019. Due to the Coronavirus pandemic restrictions 

we have delayed scheduling this year’s AGM for as long as possible under the 

Charity Commission’s regulations but have now concluded that holding the meeting 

in a village hall with a speaker, as planned, is not feasible. So we now intend to hold 

a virtual meeting by Zoom on 23rd September at 7pm. 

If you would like to join the meeting please notify us (chair@egretsway.org.uk) by 

16th September and we will send you the access details and further information. 

Numbers will be limited to 40 participants. 

If you are interested in becoming a Trustee of the Charity please contact the chair at 

the above address. We are looking particularly for someone who would be willing to 

take on the role of secretary, although it is not essential to be a trustee as co-option 

to the committee is an option. 

The Agenda, Annual Report and Financial Report can be found on the Egrets 

Way website: 

www.egretsway.org.uk/ 
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